
 

Grades 1 and 2 Summer Math Work  
2025-2026 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

Over the summer, we want to make sure students are practicing the 
skills they learned last year so they are ready for the 2025-2026 school year 
when they return to school in August! 
 

Next year will be an exciting and challenging year.  To keep the 
children’s Math skills sharp, attached you will find a packet of benchmark 
skills in a white folder. This packet should be completed over the summer 
and turned in when school commences in August. 

 
Encourage your child to pace him or herself.  Don’t wait until August 

to have them complete these skills!  If children do one benchmark 
assessment each week, they should be able to complete the packet before 
the start of school.  If you are going on vacation over the summer, your 
child may want to take this packet along.  Using a calendar to map out the 
assessments and when to complete them is a strong strategy and a great 
way to stay organized!  

 
If your child completes the packet and there are skills you think they 

need further support with, you may want to have your child work on the 
corresponding section in IXL.  IXL is a great resource for extra practice 
and reinforcement of concepts. 

 
 Each student is asked to complete and return the packet to his/her 

Math teacher in the fall when we return to school.  This will be the first 
Math grade entered for the trimester.  
 
Sincerely,  
Grade 1:     Grade 1: 
Caitlin Bromley    Janice Spinnato 
cbromley@cmoq.org   jspinnato@cmoq.org 
 
Grade 2:     Grade 2:  
Tara Macia                                 Teacher TBD 
 tmacia@cmoq.org                         
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